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Town of Stratton
 

Selectmen’s Meeting 
May 24, 2012 

 

Members present: Selectmen – Al Dupell, Chris Liller, and Greg Marcucci; Road Foreman – 

Ralph Staib; Clerk – Kent Young; and Tom Range and Peter Greaves of Norseman Structures 

Inc.. 
 

Al Dupell called the meeting to order at 10:00a.m. at the Stratton Town Garage.  Orders were 

reviewed and signed. 
 

Town Garage Project:  Sand / Salt Shed:  The board met with Tom Ranger and Peter Greaves 

of Norseman Structures, Inc. to view the site and plan for this phase of the project. 
 

Penny Ave Bridge Project:  The Engineering Co., McFarland Johnson, forwarded a review of 

the bids submitted on May 21, 2012, and recommended that the Selectmen award this bid to the 

lowest bidder.  Greg Marcucci moved to award the bid to Renaud Bros. for $549,920.50.  Chris 

Liller seconded. All concurred. 
 

Adjourn: Greg Marcucci motioned to adjourn at 12:40p.m..  Chris Liller seconded. All were in 

favor and the meeting adjourned. 
 

Minutes by:  

 

David Kent Young 


